
Firm Assists with Expansion of Hospital
Services Without Certificate of Need
Review
Robbins Firm attorneys recently assisted Eastside Medical Center in Gwinnett County in reopening its

emergency department at the South Campus without Certificate of Need ("CON") review. The South Campus

will continue to provide inpatient psychiatric and rehabilitation services, and it will continue to operate under

the same license as Eastside Medical Center. The approval was granted over the opposition of another

Atlanta area hospital, and it marks the first emergency department in Georgia that is not  physically attached

to a general, acute care hospital.

For more information, please contact Josh Belinfante or Kimberly Anderson.
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